
 

 
Letter of Transmittal 

 
  

 

DATE: May 30, 2014 

 RE: Connell Carr Pit (M-2014-001) 

  

 TO:  Division of Reclamation, Mining, and Safety 

  Attn: Mr. Peter Hays 

  1313 Sherman Street, Room 215 

  Denver, Colorado  80203 

  (303) 866-3567 

FROM: Bill Schenderlein 

  Blue Earth Solutions, LLC 

  P.O. Box 2427 

  Fort Collins, Colorado 80522 

  (970) 227-2803 

  
 
WE TRANSMIT: 
 

     Attached  

     Information Below 

 

 

 

 

 

 
THE FOLLOWING: 

     Originals 

     Copy of Letter 

     Applications 

     Specifications 

     Other 

 
  FOR YOUR: 
 

     Use 

    Approval 

    Information 

    Review & Comment 

 

Remarks:  

Peter – as we previously discussed, we have attached the road maintenance agreement between 

Connell Resources, Inc. and Weld County Public Works.  This agreement currently covers the Tucker 

Pit operation, but as we progress through our county permitting it is being amended to include the 

Connell Carr Pit. 

 
 

 

 

Signed:  ____________________________ 
 


























































